Executive Summary

As an outcome of the November 2001 Marina del Rey meetings and earlier Constituency discussions, a comprehensive review of the Registrars’ Constituency By-Laws has been undertaken by a small volunteer taskforce (Rader, Broitman, Beckwith and Williams).

At the Dulles meeting it was agreed that Williams would distribute a consolidated document that illustrated the improvements which had been suggested as a mechanism for further public consultation prior to the Ghana meetings.  It was proposed that final sign off on the improvements be reached at the June 2002 Bucharest meeting.

The Taskforce has attempted to improve the Registrars’ Constituency By-Laws to ensure we have processes and procedures in place that are consistent, clear, fair and accountable.

These improvements enable our Executive Committee to work more effectively, our Names Council Representatives to liaise more comprehensively and our broader membership to participate more efficiently.

The criteria used to determine whether changes or improvements are appropriate are that:

· They make the running of the RC more efficient

· They make the operation of the RC more effective in representing registrar’s issues to both the ICANN community and the broader industry 

· They make the structure of the industry more robust

In developing the amended By-Laws two new concepts have been incorporated into the improved By-Laws.  These are “Constituency Rapporteurs” and “New Voting Models”.  These new concepts are designed to improve the value of membership, to increase participation and to maximize practical use of technology.  Assessing whether the concepts are workable depends on application of the criteria set out above. 

With respect to the Constituency Rapporteur concept, the volume and complexity of ICANN work and the disparate nature of the various Constituencies makes it difficult for us to keep up with all issues all the time.  In an effort to become more proactive and less reactive in our issues management, we propose to establish, on an as-needed basis, Constituency Rapporteur positions.  The RC Rapporteurs would be responsible for keeping the Executive Committee informed of discussions in other constituencies and briefing the ExCom on upcoming developments.

With respect to the proposed new voting model, the proposal attempts to do two things:  provide greater clarity about the procedures for voting and encourage greater participation at meetings.

The new procedure for voting looks like this:

Step One:  discussion of an issue, input by small task forces, preparation of an issues paper for discussion by the group

Step Two:  after consultation with the constituency, a resolution is proposed that the paper be accepted

Step Three:  the resolution is seconded and voted upon at a meeting (either online or physical) with a quorum.  

Step Four:  the results of the vote are published
